
We're hosting a fun Sock Day on 

We're bringing the students together, raising awareness, and
starting a conversation about period poverty.

By sending your student to school wearing funky socks with a small
donation, you can help ensure that everyone is afforded the dignity in

life that so many of us take for granted.

Find out more about Share the Dignity at www.sharethedignity.org.au

You're Invited to Our

Sock Fundraiser
Fighting Period Poverty


